
 
 

ADDENDUM NO 03 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 
 

RFQ No. 002-17 Supply Zinc Orthophosphate and TKPP Chemicals 2017 
 
 
 
The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the 
Superintendent of Water/Sewer Department, Dan McCrory: 
 
 

Question 1:   We noticed an issue with ITEM 1: “Invitation & Instructions to Vendors”, specifically in 4.0 
  TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS:  
  “4.03:      All supplied chemicals must be EPA Approved for drinking water.” 
 
  The EPA does not have a list of Approved chemicals for drinking water.  Therefore, this  
  requirement in the RFQ is not valid and no one will be able to meet this requirement. 
 
 
 
Answer 1:     This should be changed to: 

 
  4.03:      All supplied chemicals must be ANSI/NSF Standard 60 Approved for drinking water. 
 
 
 
 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.3 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
Acknowledged:   _____________________________________ 

Company 
____________________________________ 

     By 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 4/03/17 


